
Help RIF Track the Impact of Books for Ownership 

Reading Is Fundamental (RIF) is tracking several key measures to monitor the 

impact of the Books for Ownership program for the children we all serve. Please 

share the link to our brief program questionnaire with the educators and/or 

community organizers who participated in your program and parents whose 

children received books in order for them to share their feedback with RIF.   

There are multiple ways to share this link including providing to each teacher that 

has children that received books or resource support as part of Books for 

Ownership and sending home a parent note via an email, newsletter, or a post on 

your school website. Below is some suggested language to provide to your 

participating educators and parents to encourage them to fill out the survey with 

the correct link to the survey:  

Suggested family copy: 

Your child recently has participated in Reading Is Fundamental’s (RIF) Book for Ownership program. We 

are thrilled to partner with RIF to provide children with the opportunity to choose new, high quality 

books to take home and own. In addition, we are committed to extending our focus on reading with 

many other resources and activities as part of the Books for Ownership program. In order to understand 

the impact of Books for Ownership on the children who participate, we are requesting that you answer a 

few short survey questions which you can find at the following link https://tinyurl.com/BFO-Parents-
UGI. This type of information helps RIF and us continue to evaluate and provide the strongest programs 

to support all of our children to learn to read and give them the fundamental building blocks to reach 

their highest potential. And, we invite you to visit RIF.org/literacy-central to find activities, videos, and 

more to support your children at home. Thank you for your support and for taking the time to fill out this 

survey.  

Suggested family copy (Español): 

Recientemente, su hijo/a ha participado en el programa Books for Ownership de Reading Is  

Fundamental (RIF). Estamos orgullosos de asociarnos con RIF para ofrecer a los niños la oportunidad de 

elegir libros nuevos y de alta calidad para llevarse a casa y guardar. Además, y como parte del programa 

Books for Ownership, nos comprometemos a ampliar nuestro enfoque en la lectura con muchos otros 

recursos y actividades. Para comprender el impacto del programa en los niños que participan, le 

solicitamos para que responde a unas pocas preguntas breves que puede encontrar en el siguiente 

enlace: https://tinyurl.com/BFO-Parent-Espanol-UGI Este tipo de información nos ayuda a nosotros y a 

RIF a seguir evaluando los mejores programas para brindarles a todos nuestros niños y así ayudarles en 

su aprendizaje de la lectura, proporcionándoles los elementos fundamentales que les permitirá alcanzar 

su máximo potencial. Les invitamos a visitar https://www.rif.org/literacy-central para encontrar 

actividades, videos y mucho más para apoyar a sus hijo/as en casa. Gracias por su apoyo y por tomarse 

el tiempo para completar esta encuesta.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScLUXhBhSI2TkqX3pE2THJWMEWs1rHLIiEuu8RUGs8PcEDw5A/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.rif.org/literacy-central
https://www.rif.org/literacy-central
https://goo.gl/forms/7OquAXl7aIjj6ijn1
https://goo.gl/forms/7OquAXl7aIjj6ijn1
https://goo.gl/forms/NfJcMTMIo1vVfYWe2


Suggested educator copy: 

Your class recently has participated in Reading Is Fundamental’s (RIF) Book for Ownership program. We 

are thrilled to partner with RIF to provide children with the opportunity to choose new, high quality 

books to take home and own. In addition, we are committed to extending our focus on reading with 

many other resources and activities as part of the Books for Ownership program. In order to understand 

the impact of Books for Ownership on the children who participate, we are requesting that you answer a 

few short survey questions which you can find at the following link https://tinyurl.com/BFO-Educators-
UGI.  This type of information helps RIF and us continue to evaluate and provide the strongest programs 

to support all children to learn to read and give them the fundamental building blocks to reach their 

highest potential. And, please continue to use the resources and activities found at RIF.org/

literacycentral throughout the year to reinforce the importance of reading, engage your students in 

reading, and continue to create an ongoing culture of literacy. Thank you for your support and for taking 

the time to fill out this survey.  

https://goo.gl/forms/7ORC59yO6xAucTKB3
https://goo.gl/forms/7ORC59yO6xAucTKB3
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